




































Parks & Recreation / CAC – Councilman Leonard Report 
 
The Library board met on January 8, 2021 at 1:30 PM at 219 Pinewood Drive, the Campesi 
home. 
 
Linda Klopf opened the meeting, board members Gloria Kelly, Hazel Campesi, Wendy Yaeger 
and Lorraine Rudd were present. 
 
The first agenda item was a review of the past years fund raising: Due to Covid-19, 2020 was a 
challenging year. The Library was closed for five months, the vast majority of donations come 
from in person visits to the Library. COVID in large part reduced donations by over 50%. There 
was discussion on how to fund raise during COVID and beyond, book sales, bake sales, 
entertainment books, open houses and more publicity were discussed. 
 
Item two was a discussion on the Library's role in River Bend, within Parks and Rec and also 
with the Council. 
 
Item three was an update on ongoing projects:  
Tweens project is moving forward, hoping to get younger folks using the Library. Part of the 
children's project is the ongoing categorization of the children's books.  
The computer project is on hold. 
There are three new volunteers. 
Two more hours of operation added to Saturdays scheduled hours. 
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